
 

Friday 5 March 
 
Following a tremendous Wales victory on Sunday, and in doing so clinching the triple crown, classes learned 

about St David’s Day on Monday and what it means to Welsh people.  Dydd Gŵyl Dewi Hapus. 

On Tuesday I enjoyed an engaging session in the Forest School area with Y6 New Zealand Class.  They searched 

the environment for attractive adornments to add to their special creations.  The concentration and creativity 

was super!  Watch this space……… 

World Book Day came around this week too – an exciting and eventful day in every school.  Our pupils, looking 

like they had just rolled out of bed for the most part, reflected the theme of ‘bedtime stories’ superbly.  The 

Facebook video demonstrates the vast variety of activities that the children engaged in and the highlight will 

be the book spines, which will form an ambitious giant bookshelf outside our library.  I can’t wait to see this 

completed!  

We also had a core visit on Thursday.  Visitors from MoD Schools HQ came in to discuss the developments 
against our action plan and it was a great opportunity to share and celebrate what we have achieved.  They 
were extremely complementary and pleased with the direction and momentum which we have gained as a 
school.  All staff and pupils demonstrated a real family feel and a sense of purpose in terms of learning and 
development.  I remain extremely proud. 
 
Finally, I hope that you engage in the opportunity to discuss learning with your child’s class teacher next week. 
Again, we are offering virtual parent teacher meetings over the course of the next two weeks which serves to 
replace the face-to-face meetings we would usually have. 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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